
 

 

 

Liberty Elementary Newsletter 
 

SEPTEMBER 2018  C.L.A.S.S. LifeSkills for September:  Integrity & Perseverance 

New Staff Members 
     We would like to introduce our new 
staff members. Please welcome:  

• Aimee Dishmond- Secretary 

• Shelly Swain- Special Ed Teacher 

• Kaylee Smith- Special Ed Aide 

• Wendy Blanton- Title I Aide 

• Shyla Lackey- Title I Aide 

• Meghan Keal- Instructional Aide 

 
Save the Date! 

     P.T.O. and the staff of Liberty 
Elementary School would like to invite 
you to the first P.T.O. meeting of the 
new school year.  It takes many hands 
to lighten the load, and we encourage 
all parents to become involved.  The 
first meeting will take place September 
13th at 6:30 pm in room A-400.  This 
room is best accessed by coming in the 
UCHS Gym doors. 

 

BOX TOPS 
     Please save your Box Tops labels 
for our school!  Simply cut the Box 
Tops labels off specially marked 
products and send them to school with 
your child.  This is an easy fundraiser 
for our P.T.O.  which gives back to our 
students and teachers.  Please help! 

 

LifeSkills 
     Each month, students at LES will 
focus on 2 different LifeSkills.  LifeSkills 
are the character traits that when 
exhibited, make our world a better place 
for everyone.   
      
At the end of each month, a student 
from each class who has demonstrated 
either of the 2 LifeSkills for that month 
will be recognized.  September students 
of the month will be recognized in 
October.   
     During the month of September, we 
will focus on the LifeSkills of 
Perseverance and Integrity.  

• Perseverance is the ability to 
keep at a task, even when things 
get tough.   

• Integrity is the ability to act 
according to a sense of what’s 
right and wrong.  

 
NO SCHOOL 

There will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, 

September 3
rd

 in observance of Labor 

Day.   

      

UPCOMING EVENTS 
• Sept 3     No school - Labor Day 

• Sept 4     Robotics  

• Sept 4       UCCCJSD Board mtg. 

• Sept 6     K Vision Checks 

• Sept 7       Mid-term grades home 

• Sept 12     Title I Parent mtg.  6:30 

• Sept 12     Corner Market open 

• Sept 13     PTO meeting 6:30pm 

• Sept 13     Vision Checks- Gr. 3 & 5  

• Sept 14     School Pride Rally 

• Sept 15     School Pictures 

• Sept 24     UCCCJSD Board Mtg  

• Sept 24     Stand Up, Be Safe 

Programs (S.U.B.S.)          

• Sept 28       Textbook Payment Due 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=box+tops+for+education+clip+art&hl=en&rlz=1T4RNSN_enUS408US413&gbv=2&biw=894&bih=499&addh=36&tbm=isch&tbnid=CTxz4L3KjolInM:&imgrefurl=http://www.elespta.com/id18.html&docid=Lta1cWeZB-z60M&w=432&h=432&ei=PrFeTqfxLYbz0gGw153qAg&zoom=1


 

 

 

 

Thank you 
 

     Thank you to all the families who were 
able to join us for our Open House/Popsicle 

Pop In night.  The staff of Liberty 

Elementary School feels the best way to 
educate a child is to work together with 

students and their families.  Your 
participation is greatly needed and 

appreciated!   

     Any time you have a question or 
concern, please call your child’s teacher or 

send an e-mail.  Phone numbers for the 
office and staff e-mails can be found on the 

school website.   
 

 

 
 

Make education a priority! 
     Good attendance, active 
participation, and completed 
work truly are life skills needed in 
every child’s future!  Have your 
child tell you something they 
learned at school each day! Make 
education a priority! 

 
 
 


